





STORM WATER SOLUTIONS

Mr. Beyer reviewed a storm water facilities management report, a copy of which
is attached, discussed recent increases in prices for materials, and requested approval of
an amended contract with Storm Water Solutions. Following review and discussion,
Director Coleman moved to approve the contract amendment, subject to final review
and approval by ABHR. Director Cropper seconded the motion, which passed by a
unanimous vote.

CYPRESS CREEK FL.OOD CONTROL COALITION

Director Myers noted the District has officially joined the CCFC Cypress Creek
Flood Coalition (“CCFC”) and requested the Board consider a monetary donation in
lieu of a membership fee. Ms. Higgins reported that CCFC will need to provide the
District a letter confirming that donated funds will only be used on public projects prior
to the District authorizing disbursement of such funds.

ADDITIONAL OPERATING MATTERS

Mr. Bare reviewed an annual report on the District’s Identity Theft Prevention
Program (“Program”), a copy of which is attached to the operator’s report. He noted
that Si is required to prepare an annual report as Program Administrator. Mr. Bare
stated the annual report indicates no significant incidents of Identity Theft detected and
recommends no changes to the Program at this time. Following review and discussion,
Director Small moved to approve the annual report on the Identity Theft Prevention

Program as presented. Director Cropper seconded the motion, which passed by
unanimous vote.

Mr. Bare addressed the Board regarding a written appeal requesting a leak
adjustment from a customer on 16510 Chalmette Park Street. He noted if approved the
adjustment total would be $187.40. Following review and discussion, Director Small
moved to approve the leak adjustment request. Director Moore seconded the motion,
which passed by a unanimous vote.

HEARING ON TERMINATION OF WATER SERVICE TO DELINQUENT
CUSTOMERS AND AUTHORIZE TERMINATION OF SERVICE

The Board then conducted a hearing on the termination of utility service to
delinquent accounts. Mr. Bare reported that the persons on the termination list
provided to the Board were mailed written notice prior to this meeting in accordance
with the Rate Order, notifying them of the opportunity to appear before the Board of
Directors to explain, contest, or correct the utility service bill and to show reason why
utility service should not be terminated for reason of nonpayment. Director Small
moved that, since the customers on the termination list were neither present at the
meeting nor had presented any statement on the matter, utility service should be
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